
 
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Thursday, 24 March 2016 10:32 AM 
To: Julian Arndt 

Cc: 'Stephen Crawford'; AMOD; Chambers - Kovacic DP; Chambers - Saunders C 

Subject: RE: AM2014/239 Review of Pastoral Award 2010 

 
Dear Mr Arndt,  
 
I refer to your email below and advise that your request was referred to the President and His 
Honour has granted the extension. Submissions are now due to be filed by close of business today. 
 
AWU is granted an extension for filing any submissions in reply until close of business Thursday 7 
April 2016. 
 
Regards, 
 
MIRIAM HENRY 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4645 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Julian Arndt [mailto:Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 23 March 2016 9:54 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: 'Stephen Crawford'; Julian Arndt 

Subject: AM2014/239 Review of Pastoral Award 2010 

 

Dear Associate 
  

We refer to our email dated 8 March 2016 and to your reply dated 9 March 2016. 
  

As noted by your email, we had been granted an extension in which to file reply submissions 

in this matter until 10 March 2016 with the AWU being required to file any further 

submissions in reply by 23 March 2016. 
  

We regret that our office's involvement in the Casual and Part-Time proceedings has 

prevented us from filing these submissions in a timely manner.  
 

We sincerely apologise for our lateness.  
 

We will be in a position to file our submissions by close of business tomorrow and seek leave 

to do so.  
  

We have liaised with the AWU in relation to this delay and do not oppose the granting of an 

equivalent extension to the AWU in filing any submissions in reply. 

Yours sincerely  
 

Julian Arndt 
 

Lawyer 
 

Australian Business Lawyers and Advisors 
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